
MFA Ivan Mrkic meets with Apostolic Nuncio of the Holy See Orlando Antonini 
Monday, 20 January 2014.

Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivan Mrkic received today the Apostolic
Nuncio of the Holy See in Belgrade, Orlando Antonini.
  
The talks dealt with the issues related to the bilateral relations, with special emphasis on the
harmonization of the Agreement on cooperation in the field of higher education between the
Republic of Serbia and the Holy See.
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